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Soon it is time to try the PDC  Q-School again.

    

I was supposed to have  one more year of recovery and getting back the fun in darts after all my
 problems before with operations on my shoulders before trying to get back to  PDC. But after a
great year 2012 I feel I have to try the Q-school this year  already.

    

I really enjoy playing darts and I  can do so without pain now so I just can’t wait until it is time to
play  against all other great players that will participate in Wigan next week.

    

It will be a tough challenge but with  a little bit of faith and believe anything can happened. I will
do my very best  fro sure to make everybody that believes in me proud. Time to take out the
best  of The Thunder and of course I am playing with my Cosmo Darts Fit Flights.
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